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March 24, 2019 
 
Dear Accepted Applicant: 
 
Congratulations on your recent matriculation to SUNY Downstate Medical Center!  
 
Our mandatory Orientation program will be held from August 5-8, 2019 in the Health Science 
Education Building, located at 395 Lenox Road.  We would like to let you know about two special 
events scheduled for your Orientation. Thursday afternoon August 8th will be the White Coat 
Ceremony and Thursday evening will be our annual Circle Line Cruise and. You were previously 
sent a special invitation to the White Coat ceremony under separate cover. 
 
If you would like to speak to current students, the following second year students are the Student 
Orientation Coordinators. They are available to answer any questions you may have before you 
arrive on campus: 
 

Orientation Coordinator Orientation Coordinator 
Chinelo Debrady Aaron Huang 

718-568-4070 914-602-8051 
chinelo.debrady@downstate.edu aaron.huang@downstate.edu 

  
Orientation Coordinator Orientation Coordinator 

Sirish Khanal Ann Yang 
240-578-7316 503-915-3527  

sirish.khanal@downstate.edu ann.yang@downstate.edu 
 
They have just completed their first year, so they can provide you with their perspective on what 
it was like to be a first year student. Please do not hesitate to contact them! 
 
If you have any questions once you arrive on campus, please feel free to contact the Office of 
Student Life at (718) 270-2487. We are here to assist you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meg O'Sullivan   Justin M. Alger Ph.D. 
Assistant Vice President for Student Life  Director of Residential Life & Services 

 


